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Gender ideology has NO PLACE in our classrooms! I am a parent and grandmother 

and I do not believe my tax dollars should be supporting the indoctrination of our kids 

to an ideology that no only denies basic biology but has zero foundation in evidence 

based research! Our kids are not even able to read write or do basic math and yet 

the school system wants to teach this new cultish “religion” to them! DO NOT 

condone this! Keep our classrooms focused on academics and not political 

indoctrination! 


